Dear Parents,

| am excited that we are able to have a Christmas concert with the chorus again this year. In
this letter is some information for you and your child about the concert.

I have given all 6th grade band students the option to participate in the concert. They
will be playing three pieces with the Junior high band. If your child is in chorus, they will
participate in chorus and then play in the band. If your child is not in chorus, they will
participate only in the band portion of the concert.

Concert Date: Thursday, December 16, 2021 at 7:00pm located in the high school auditorium.
Arrival time: 6:30

Concert attire:

6th grade students in chorus: What they wear for chorus.

6th grade not in chorus: Nice clothing OR Black bottoms and a white top. (Preferably no jeans)
(Junior high band is wearing black and white.)

Please fill out the form below if your child will or will not be attending the concert.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for support,

Ms. Hostetter
khostetter@rockwoodschools.org
814-926-4688 Ext. 2100
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Christmas Concert Thursday December 16, 2021

My child

,will be participating in the christmas band

concert

My child

, Will NOT be participating the christmas

band concert.

Parent Signature:




